
 

Central Region 
Water Utility Coordinating Committee 

 

Central Region WUCC – c/o Brendan Avery – Hazardville Water Company 
281 Hazard Avenue – Enfield, CT  06082 

March 15, 2017 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
To: Central Region WUCC Members 
 Consulting State Agencies 
 Councils of Government 
 Chief Municipal Officials and Planning Commissions 
 Local Health Officials 
 Interested Parties 
 
RE: Preliminary Recommended Exclusive Service Area Boundaries 
 

In accordance with CGS 25‐33g(b) and RCSA 25‐33h‐1(d)(B), the Central Connecticut Water Utility 

Coordinating Committee (WUCC) has established preliminary recommended exclusive service area 

boundaries for the Central Connecticut Public Water Supply Management Area (PWSMA).  An electronic 

copy of the document may be found online at the WUCC website http://www.ct.gov/dph/wucc under 

the Central Corridor WUCC section.  A hard copy of the document may also be reviewed at the offices of 

the South Central Connecticut, Lower Connecticut River Valley and Capitol Region Councils of 

Governments during normal business hours.  The Central WUCC would like to thank the Councils of 

Governments for providing this service. 

At this time, the Central WUCC is requesting review and comment on the preliminary recommended 

exclusive service area boundaries document from all interested persons.  Discussion of comments 

received will be held at the next Central WUCC meeting scheduled for April 19, 2017 at the MDC 

Training Center, 125 Maxim Road, Hartford, CT.  The public comment period closes on April 19, 2017 

and any final comments on the document from the public must be received by the end of that day. 

Please provide comments via electronic mail to the Officers at the email addresses listed above, via 

regular mail at the mailing address of the Recording Secretary listed below, or by attendance at the April 

19 WUCC meeting.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the WUCC officers. 

We look forward to hearing your thoughts and comments on this document.  For current information 

regarding the WUCC process, please visit the DPH website at http://www.ct.gov/dph/wucc.  

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

David Radka Bart Halloran 

Central Region WUCC Co-Chair Central Region WUCC Co-Chair 

 
 

 
David Radka, Co-Chair 
DRadka@ctwater.com 
860-669-8630 
 
Bart Halloran, Co-Chair 
bhalloran@themdc.com 
860-726-7810 
 
Brendan Avery,  
Recording Secretary 
bavery@hazardvillewater.com 
860-749-0779 
 


